
Subject: [Fwd: Billboards]
Date: Thu, 02 May 2002 17:37:40 -0700

From: Brian Platts <brian_platts@telus.net>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Billboards
Date: Thu, 2 May 2002 17:33:59 -0700 (PDT)

From: Laurie Johnston <lauriej_v7g@yahoo.com>
To: dnvcouncil@dnv.org

CC: fonvca@fonvca.org

To the Mayor and Council,

As a resident and property owner in the District, I wish to record my
opposition to the financing of the twinning of the Dollarton bridge by
allowing a private company to erect billboards on District roads. I am
not convinced that the twinning of the bridge would resolve any traffic
congestion problem, and even if it did, I would much prefer to have to
face an increase in my property tax rate, or wait until the District is
in the financial position to pay for the work, than have to put up with
the erection of disfiguring billboards in our lovely area. I am also
very concerned about the negative effect the billboards would have on
property values. 

I am sure a majority of District residents share my views, and hope
that the Council will take them into account in their consideration of
the issue.

Thank you.

Lawrence Johnston
2443 Panorama Drive
V7G 1V4
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